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SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
3:46:51	PM	
	
To	Whom	it	may	concearn	
I	would	like	to	give	my	support	to	IPART	pursuing	a	fair	solar	feed	in	rate.	
This	will	allow	Aust	to	move	forward	and	help	to	stabilise	and	future	proof	an	
electricity	system	that	currently	has	a	very	ominous	outlook.	
	
Thanks	Paul	Smith	
	
Paul	Smith		
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